

January 14, 1993

Wilma P. Mankiller, Principal Chief Cherokee Nation P.O. Box 948 Talequah, OK 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller:

Thank you so very much for your response to my letter and brochure.

I can only imagine the nature and extent of your schedule this year. Certainly I am willing to get together with you to discuss the possibility of a portrait at your convenience. Early summer would be wonderful.

I look forward to meeting with you. In the meantime, best wishes for an especially productive and fruitful New Year.

Sincerely,

Carol Castor, Aritst